Chadsgrove School

Telephone: 01527 871511

Email: office @chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk

Website: www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk

Meadow Road, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcs B61 0JL

Headteacher:
DEB RATTLEY
M.Ed. B.Ed. NPQEL

Dear Parent Carer,

Migrant Help UK Christmas Appeal

This year, Chadsgrove is hoping to again support the charity ‘Migrant Help UK’, a national charity which provides suppot
for those seeking asylum, including offering help with accommodation, financial support and helping individuals

and families settle into their new communities.

We would like to invite you to send in Christmas gifts for the charity to distribute to those most in need.

Please see the attached flyer for further information.

| have been advised that the charity is currently mainly seeking gifts for men, who lack basic essentials such as
toiletries, combs, hairbrushes and toothbrushes. They would also be grateful for hats, scarves and gloves.

Other items which are especially welcome are books, playing cards and chocolate.

If possible, your Christmas gift should be put into a shoebox (with the lid wrapped separately so it can be opened) or
a gift bag, and brought into school by Monday 11th December at the latest. A representative from the charity
will be coming into school to collect the gifts later that week (please note this is earlier than stated on the flyer,

as the charity is organising a special collection from Chadsgrove).

We hope that you will consider joining us in collecting for this worthy cause.

Thank you for your support,

Melanie Bullivant
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12/4/23, 10:01 AM Email - Jacqueline Charter - Outlook

MIGRANT HELP
SHOEB®X APPEAL

Help us make this winter a little brighter ft;"r\fhose who need it
most. Fill a shoebox with useful items and small gifts for
people seeking asylum
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Find an empty Wrap it in Gift Paper Fill it with useful

shoebox

If you don’t have a Please ensure the lid
box, a gift bag opens and is not sealed.
rucksack is also ok to Label clearly whether

use for a girl/boy,
woman/man

Mugs filled with cakes (*v)

Biscuits, vegetarian'sweets, chocolates (*v)
Honey

Hats, socks, Scarves, trainers, gloves,
Jumpers, joggers

Notebooks, pens, Lynx sets

Playing cards, board games

Footballs

Nail clippers, hair brushes ﬁ,

Men’s grooming sets

Back packs

Gift vouchers (£5 donatlonsor a maxnmum of
£10 on each card) o2

ASTON VILLA
FOUNDATION

https://outlook .office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQKADMXNTYWOTNKLWI2Y TctNDUZNS1iIN2JILTASZmMSZWRKZTVmMZQAQANaR5e QOuL FKsydubl2r. ..

gifts

Please DO NOT include

second hand clothing/
items with alcohol in it,
non-vegetarian sweets,
food items that need to
be prepared (e.g. hot
chocolate but coffee
and teabags are ok)

drop off: 18th-20th
December 10am-5pm
please e-mail
Sameera.hussain@migran
thelpuk.org to book your
time slot.
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